
 
Share your thoughts on the draft St. Paul North Intermunicipal Area Structure Plan! 
The Town of St. Paul and County 
of St. Paul are entering the last 
round of engagement for the 
creation of the St. Paul North 
Intermunicipal Area Structure Plan 
(IASP) for lands located within and 
north of the Town of St. Paul. The 
draft IASP provides a guiding 
framework for future park, 
residential, commercial, and 
industrial development in the Plan 
area, as shown in the map.  

The purpose of the IASP is to 
address future land use and 
infrastructure in the area and 
serve as a critical tool for the 
Town and County to strengthen 
its commercial and industrial base 
and regional importance. 

Join Us! 
Community Open House  
Drop by to learn more about the draft Plan and ask questions of the project team. 
 
Date:   May 24, 2023 
Time:   5 to 7 p.m. 
Location:  Multi-purpose Room, St Paul Recreation Centre 

4802-53 Street, St. Paul 
 
Unable to make the open house? Visit the project website to complete an online 
survey (survey starts on May 24): www.stpaulnorthasp.ca   
Questions? 
Visit www.stpaulnorthasp.ca to read more about the IASP project. 

Aline Brousseau 
Director of Planning and Legislative Services 
Town of St. Paul 
780-645-1766 
abrousseau@town.stpaul.ab.ca  

Sheila Kitz 
CAO 
County of St. Paul 
780-645-3301 ext. 1208 
skitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca 
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